From: Kirkley Tyres
<b>Sent:</b> 12 December 2019 17:04
To: Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing <gytrc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk></gytrc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
<b>Subject:</b> Re: 3rd River Crossing
Hello Liam
Many thanks for reply
Re
Just to reiterate comments made at Inspectorate meeting Wednesday 20th November 2019 in relation to required acquisition by Norfolk County Council.
No objections to compulsory purchase in principle only to the poor quality & handling of negotiations by NPS on behalf of Norfolk County Council.
After reading Government guideline booklets on Compulsory Purchases I feel this would be in everyone's best interests as there are rules set out which are to be adhered to.
Many Thanks
Mark Steward